
From: Kathleen Montgomery [mailto:Kathleen.Montgomery@hertfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 27 July 2017 15:24
To: john.bell <john.bell@adgarchitects.co.uk>
Cc: Mark Peacock <m.peacock@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 6/2017/0550 MAJ

Dear Mr Bell,

Thank you for your email.

We note that the premises will be built in accordance with the Building Regulations and therefore 
assume that access will conform to B5 of Approved Document B.

This Authority will make further comments on receipt of the application from Building 
Control/Approved Inspector.

If we can be of further assistance please contact us.

Regards

Kathleen Montgomery
Fire Safety Inspector
Hertfordshire Fire & Rescue Service
Fire Protection, Mundells MU103
Welwyn Garden City, Herts, AL7 1FT
TEL: 01707 292461 EXTN: 82461
EMAIL: kathleen.montgomery@hertfordshire.gov.uk

WEB: www.hertfordshire.gov.uk


